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Happy New Year!

May we take this opportunity to wish you
a very happy and healthy 2018

Christmas Decorations: Those of you who had occasion to visit
the Village Hall in December may have noticed our Christmas
decorations which contribute to a truly festive atmosphere.

If you have any ideas for potential new events/activities you
would like to see held at the Village Hall, or if you are interested
in joining the committee, please contact Lyn Rout on 01953
605450

Happy New Year to All 100 club members - We hope in 2018
you will be one of our winners. We have £640 to give away
throughout the year. Our subscriptions are now due, and you
will be hearing from one of our committee members soon! Last
year we made a healthy profit of £500 which goes toward the
costs of running our Village Hall.

New members are very welcome, so if you would like to join the
100 club the cost is only £1 per month i.e..- £12 per year,
please contact - Mavis Thurston on 605569



what's coming up - dates for your diary,

CURRY NIGHT Saturday 3rd February
2018 (Always popular — book early!)
CONTACT LINDSEY on 07775 331112
for this event

QUIZ AND CHIPS - Saturday March 3™
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CONTACT LYN on 01953 605450 for this
event

SUMMER FETE - Sunday July 1%t 2018
CONTACT LINDSEY on 07775 331112

Thank you for attending these events, as well as fun they bring
the community together.



After a successful fundraising period, we have our new
defibrillator on the front wall of the Village Hall.

Our drop-in sessions to view the defibrillator were popular
and attended by about 30 people. Those who wished
attended a CPR course held throughout November. The
general impression was this was a useful life saving skill,
informative and fun, hopefully these can be repeated later.

Special thanks to our main sponsors
A11 Storage - Gurney Reeve
Spooner Row School
British Heart Foundation
Folliards - Simply Dance



e SPOONER ROW FOOTBALL CLUB
g SATURDAY MORNINGS - CONTACT PETER DEW 07747 847 078

g{ DANCE LESSONS/CLASSES r
7 VARIOUS DAYS - CONTACT SANDRA BOATMAN 01508 528 284

PILATES
.&IUESDAY MORNINGS - CONTACT DIANE ZETTERSTROM 01480 403 Rlﬁﬁ

CARPET BOWLS
&P WEDNESDAY EVENINGS - CONTACT ALISON PETERS 01953 799 508

PILATES
Lmunsnav MORKINGS - CONTACT PENNY CROOK 01842 815 074 ‘_&

SPOONER ROW ART GROUP ™
(' 2ND & ATH FRIDAY -CONTACT ISOBEL HARRADINE 01953 600 533

WYMONDHAM AREA HEALTH WALKS
CONTACT NANCY ADAMS 01508 489 311

HAVING A PARTY? NEED A VENUE FOR A BUSINESS EVENT? WANT 0 START A WEEKLY CLUB?
OUR HALL IS AVAILABLE TO HIRE FOR A VARIETY OF EVENTS,
CONTACT BOOKING SECRETARY LYN ROUT ON 01353 605 450 FOR MORE DETAILS AND AVAILABILITY.




